FEB § 1985
Docket No. 50-334

ne Light Company
ATTN: Mr. J. J. Carey, Vice President
Nuclear Division
Post Office Box 4

Shippingport, Pemnsylvania 15077-0004

Gentlemen:

We have received a copy of your application dated December 13, 1984,
as formally submitted on January 14, 1985, which was filed with the
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation (ONRR) for review. This appli-
cation requested additional exemptions from 10 CFR 50, Appendix R,
for the Beaver Valley Power Station Unit No. 1. Fees pursuant to
10 CFR 170 were not remitted with your application.

Since your application was filed after the June 20, 1984 effective
date of the revision to 10 CFR 170 on fees, it is subject to the
provisions of the revised rule. This rule requires licensees to
remit an application fee of $150 with each application for ifcense
amendment, relief, cxemption and other request. Therefore, it is
requested that your ny remit the required application fee of
$150 for your December 13 request. Your Company will be billed
for any additional costs for the review of your application in
accordance with 10 CFR 170.12(c) and 170.21,

Sincerely,

Original Signed 'by:
Reba M. Diggs T
Reba M. Diggs

Facilities Program Coordinator
License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration
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